
Giveaway: Win a ‘Find Me My
Man’ Prize Pack!

This  post  was
sponsored by Oxygen.

This  week,  we  have  a  very  exciting  giveaway  for  you!  To
celebrate the new season of Oxygen’s television matchmaking
series, Find Me My Man, one lucky winner will win a Miami
Mixology Love Kit, courtesy of Oxygen, including the following
items:

$100 American Express gift card

$50 Restaurant.com gift card

$49 iPod Shuffle

$50 iTunes gift card

https://cupidspulse.com/48438/oxygen-find-me-my-man-giveaway/
https://cupidspulse.com/48438/oxygen-find-me-my-man-giveaway/


$30 Mixology Drink Kit

2 Bad Girls Club Heart Tumblers

As you can see, this prize package is valued at over $250!
Before you can enter, you need to watch Find Me My Man on
Tuesday, April 23rd at 9 p.m. ET/PT and keep these trivia
questions in mind  and when you are done, check out the
giveaway details below:

What does Aja’s (Natalie’s first client) sash read?

What President is Aja modeling her man after?

What shot does Princess call a “panty-dropper” on her mole
date with Jon?

True or False: Princess Says she was very confident and good-
looking as a child.

True or False: Aja finds out that the final date Natalie sets
her up with has a child.

To get ready for this week’s episode, titled “The Princess and
the Queen,” check out the sneak peek below.

GIVEAWAY ALERT: We’re going to make you work for this prize!
After the show is over, pick one of the trivia questions and
tweet us your answer along with the following message:
@cupidspulse http://ow.ly/kgEyO #cpgiveaway #findmemyman

Then, e-mail us at cupid@cupidspulse.com with your full name,
date of birth, mailing address, phone number and a direct link
to your tweet. You must include “Find Me My Man Giveaway” in
the e-mail subject. To double your chances of winning, like us
on Facebook and let us know that you did so in your e-mail.
The deadline to enter is Monday, May 6th at 5 p.m. ET.

Congratulations to Geraldine Rodriguez!



Enjoy the show, and good luck!


